
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 

 
6th July 2020 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
I hope you are all keeping well and staying safe. I am writing to update you on staffing arrangements for 
next year.  
 
You will be aware from the newsletters that have been sent home that we have had two members of staff 
that have left across the past term. These have been Mrs Davey and Mrs Cavill-Shah. Mrs Byrne and Miss 
Symons are currently on maternity leave. 
 
We will be welcoming two new members of staff to the school next year. We have Miss Shakespeare who 
was with us as a student over the Spring term, we are delighted that she will be joining us in September. We 
also welcome Mr Vohra who will be covering Mrs Byrne’s maternity leave until her return. 
 
We welcome back Mrs Hammett, Mrs Lloyd, Mrs Afshan, Mrs Pathan and Mrs Price from maternity leave. 
It’s great to have them back. 
 
As part of our transition process, your child will receive a video or a letter from their new class teacher 
before the end of the year.  
 
I have attached a staffing overview for your information.  
 
I will be back in touch with you across the Summer term to update you on measures we will be putting in 
place for the safe return of all pupils in September. 
 
If you have any questions, please feel free to contact a member of the Senior Leadership Team. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
 
 
 
 
Miss M. Davies 
Head of School 
 



 

  

 
 

Class 
moving up 

New 
Class 

Staff 

  Nursery  

New NB Mrs Bibi 

New  ND Miss Dayman  

New NP Mrs Power 
New NA Mrs Anwar 

New NF Mrs Fallon 

New NZ Mrs Azad 
  Reception  

NA/NM RT/RTK Mrs Tromans/Mrs Price   TA – Mrs  Kauser 

NB/ND RM/RMA Miss Moore                        TA - Mrs Aslam 

NF/NP RK/RKM Miss Khatun                        TA - Miss Matthews  
  Year One  

RA 1M Miss Malik                  TA – Mrs Hussain/Miss Khatoon 

RM 1L Miss Latif                             TA - Zabeela Bi 

RT 1HA Miss Hyde / Mrs Afsan       TA – Mrs Mir 

  Year Two 

1H 2B Miss Brogan                     TA –Mrs Khatun/Mrs Nazir 

1L 2E Miss Eccles                       TA – Mrs Atkin 
1K 2A Mrs Ali/Mrs Price           TA – Mrs Shazad/Mrs Begum 

  Year Three 

2M 3M Miss Mahmood                  TA - Mrs Raj (am) 
2K 3K Miss Khan                    TA – Miss Wilkinson /Mrs Kazi(am) 

2B 3S Miss Shakespeare               TA - Mrs Noreen (am) 

  Year Four 
3A 4B Miss Bahia  

3J 4M Mr Mazhar 

3M 4B Mr Vohra (Mrs Byrne )  

  Year Five 
4D 5LD Mrs LLoyd/Mrs Hammet 

4M 5K Mrs Kauser 

4E 5W Mrs Wedderburn 
  Year Six  

5B 6H Mrs Hamid 

5K 6D Mrs Dar 

5R 6R Mr Rotimi  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 

SLT 
Miss Davies 
Mrs Patel 
Miss Johnson 
Mrs Wilford 
Mrs Hazeldine 
Mrs Shazadi  
Mrs Evans 
 
SEN TA’s 
Mrs Begum 
Mrs Hughes 
Mrs Ali 
Mrs Green 
Mrs Khanum 
Mr Hussain 
Mr Uddin 
Miss Carty 
 
Interventions 
Mrs Akhtar 
Mrs Wilkinson 
Mrs Kazi 
Mrs Noreen 
Mrs Raj 
 
Unqualified teacher 
Mrs Maltby 
 
Librarian 
Miss Fanning  
 
Sports Coach 
Mr Mohammed 
 
Sports Apprentice 
Miss Davi 
Miss Issac 
 
Play Workers 
Mrs Khan 
Mrs Kauser 
 
Pastoral 
Miss Dixon 
Mrs Aqil 
Learning mentor 
 
Site 
Mr Fletcher 
Mrs Reynolds 
 
Office 
Mrs Sohal 
Mrs Karim 
Mrs Parveen 
 
 
 

Lunchtime Supervisors: 
Mrs Bibi, Mrs Juwle, Mrs Sohifa Begum, Mrs Ismael, Mrs Shila 
Begum, Mrs Mahate, Mrs Mohmood, Mrs Kauser, Mrs 
Munawaree, Mrs Khanom, Mrs Sadique, Mrs Setara Begum, Mrs 
Akhtar, Mrs Musarat Begum 
 
 
 
 


